
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 

Town of Sterling 
61A Land Release  

 
Two Public Hearings will be convened on June 14, 2017 at the Butterick Building, 1 Park 
Street, Sterling, Room 205 at 6:45. 
The Sterling Board of Selectmen in will hold this hearing regarding the release or 
exercising the Town’s Right of First Refusal of Chapter 61A land. Two parcels will be 
discussed. One property being considered is located on Justice Hill Road. It is 9.7 acres 
and the Assessors ID is 41-5.The other property is located on Metropolitan Road. It is 
13.02 acres and the Assessors ID is 152-2. Anyone wishing to ask questions or provide 
input, regarding these properties, is welcome to attend this hearing. 
 
 

 

      Town Of Sterling 
     Board of Selectmen 

Maureen Cranson, Chairman 
Richard Lane, Vice Chairman 
John Kilcoyne, Clerk 
 


	PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

